
14.12.18 

With only two days left of this term we would 

like to wish everyone a very Happy  

Christmas and New Year. 

The children finish for the holidays on Tuesday 18th December and return in 

the New Year on Thursday 3rd January 2019. 
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All the children who have had their Christmas Concerts this week really enjoyed performing 

to their families. We would like to thank all parents/carers who came to support their children 

and we hope they enjoyed the performances. 

There will be no sporting clubs 

next Monday & Tuesday, only 

the paid for  After School Care 

Club. A letter will be coming out 

in January about all the clubs that will 

be on in the new year. 

Can we please remind everyone that 

the children must remember to bring in 

kit for their PE lessons, warm clothes 

when the weather is colder. 

Attendance News! These are the attendance 

figures for each class this week: 

 

Seedlings—  80%      Saplings—  89.39% 

Apple—       82.7%      Pear —        96.3% 

1 Lemons— 92.89%    1 Limes—   90.08% 

2 Oranges— 97.35%    2 Peaches—94.18% 

3 Hazel—     94.61%    3 Pine —    95.78% 

4 Beech—-   99.64%    4 Rowan— 94.55% 

5 Birch —-   92.73%    5 Maple—  96.97% 

6 Oak—        98.43%    6 Willow—97.98% 
  
                Congratulations to  4 Beech! 

Following the report on Look East last night, we would like to say 

that we  have also had some community support from a local  

charity. If anyone would like to contribute at any point please drop 

off at the school office. Likewise, if you need support please let us 

know.  


